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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

BY EMAIL TO:  brian@duxburylaw.ca 

6 July 2015 

Brian Duxbury 
Duxbury Law Professional Corporation 
Barristers and Solicitors 
1 King Street West, Suite 500 
Hamilton, ON   L8P 1A4 

Dear Mr. Duxbury: 

RE: The Equipment Specialist 
Lobbyist Registrar's Report to Council 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 3, 2015 regarding the Report on a 
Prosecution for Breach of the Lobbying By-law (the "report") issued by the Lobbyist 
Registrar.  

The Lobbyist Registrar may report to City Council in respect of an inquiry and may 
disclose in the report such matters as in the Registrar’s opinion are necessary for the 
purposes of the report, s. 169 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 (COTA).  Section 3-7 of 
the Toronto Municipal Code provides that the Registrar reports to Council on 
investigations and inquiries. 

It is standard practice to report to Council on a completed prosecution.  This provides 
the necessary transparency and informs public office holders as well as the public. 

The Lobbyist Registrar will not be withdrawing or amending this report. 

Best regards, 

Original Signed By: 

Stephen Littlejohn 
Inquiries and Investigation Counsel 

Copies by email to: Linda Gehrke, Lobbyist Registrar 
Geoffrey Gallagher, Lobbyist Compliance Investigator 
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